
Troxell’s moves to new location

Troxell’s Heating and Appliance moved this week to their new location at 533 Broadway, about
a block south of their former site at 613 Broadway. Aaron and Michelle Troxell purchased the
building that formerly housed Carman’s Appliance, which closed the past year. The move is
providing more space for their business, said Michelle Troxell, in addition to the added shop
building in the lot west of the main street building. The building underwent extensive remodeling
that included an enlarged display area, addition of a second bathroom, two new offices and a
break room. Mandeville Construction completed much of the remodeling work, she said. A
Grand Opening is planned after the first of the year. The Troxells opened their business in
March 2010, after purchasing the former Robb’s Sales & Service. (Republican photo)
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